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07 September 2020 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Return of Before and After School Club 
 

It was great to see our before and after school club re-open today following its closure during the 
lockdown period.  
 
For this week the afternoon facility will close at 5:00pm (before school times remain unchanged). 
This will allow us time to implement and practise our new cleaning regime after the children have 
left. However, it is our intention to keep this early close time under constant review and we are 
aiming to extend the close of the afternoon session in the near future. 
 
I would like to thank you all for your understanding, patience and loyalty to the club during these 
difficult times. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

S Hardaker 

 
Mr S Hardaker 
Headteacher 
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